_ Portland, Maine 8 Ves. Life's good here,

5 0664 A@gzoal

February 13, 2014

Developers Collaborative Predevelopment LLC
17 Chestnut Street
Portland, ME 04101

Re: Building Permit # 2014-00099

Located at 172 Falmouth St
Portland, ME 04101

Deat Kevin Bunker:

The City of Portland Inspection Setvices Division has reviewed building permit
2014-00099 for the construction of 22 single family condominiums at the above-referenced
property. Based on the plan review we have completed and the comments (mark-ups) you
teceived, we are prepared to issue permit # 2014-00099.

The Planning Division is ready to release the recording plat for recoding at the

Cumbetland County Registry of Deeds upon teceipt of the petformance guarantee. The pre-
construction meeting is scheduled for 1 pm on Wednesday Februaty 19, 2014.

Please feel free to contact me at 207.874.8703 if you have any questions.
Sincetely,

Jotfathan Rioux
eputy Director of Inspections

CC: Barbara Barhydt, Development Review Setvices Manager
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